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Temporary Lane Closures on San Antonio Street Bridge 

 
New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced temporary lane closures will be necessary on 

the San Antonio Street bridge to accommodate repairs and improvements by TxDOT.  From 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

on Monday and Tuesday, December 17th and 18th, there will be flaggers in place and one lane will be closed at a 

time. 

This work is expected to be completed in the period noted, weather and other factors permitting.  

Drivers should expect delays in the area and may wish to seek an alternate route. 
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